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 Brunswick Reformed Church supports four missionaries families in 

different parts of the world. You can read about them on our website 

under OUTREACH or by using this blue QR Code 

 

Our Mission Minded Service project for the month of October is going to be blessing 

our overseas missionaries.  This month we will be making care packages for our 

missionaries, and also have the opportunity to bless other RCA missionaries with 

cards of encouragement.   
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